

## 3's Newsletter January 2021

Dear families,

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and got to enjoy some family time together!

During January we will continue with our letters, as well as exploring some fun winter activities. The next few months are always cold so our outside time is limited. BUT we still try to get out and run around to enjoy fresh air when possible, so please be sure your child has a coat, hat, and gloves.

## Reminders:

- Breakfast ends at 8:15, if you are running late let us know and we will set aside breakfast for your child
- Snack money is due at the beginning of the month 2.50. If you're not sure whether you are up to date you can ask Bria and I will let you know!

Thank you,

Mrs. Bria and Ms. Venita